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Feedback:
Since VPA spent 61% more than they collected the committee agreed that the fee should be increased so that
it could cover the music expenses.  In the future if the cost of the instrument care exceeds the cost of the revenue 
collected from the fees then the cost should be split amongst the fee account and the department operating
supply budget.  
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The course that charges this fee had unusually low enrollment this year and the revenue collected was not 
sufficient to cover the cost of the waste disposal.  The SCAPFA Committee does not recommend a fee
increase since enrollment in the future should be more substantial.  However, I would review the revenue
amount collected prior to spending the fee money.  If there are insufficient funds in the fees account then
the budget manager should split the cost of the waste disposal between the fees account and the dept. OS&E budgets.


























































































































